
Greeting Commissioners: 
 
I strongly urge you to non-renew Mendocino County's contract with Wildlife Services. Several 
California counties have stopped doing business with Wildlife Services. For instance, your 
neighbors in Humboldt and Sonoma Counties terminated their contracts.  
------ 
You can save money by looking into non-lethal methods of wildlife control, and save animals' 
lives. Wildlife Services looks to kill first. and not consider alternatives.  
 
Philip Ratcliff 

 


